
MatchFit Academy Concussion Statement  

‘MatchFit Academy follows guidance issued by the ECB in relation to concussion. Concussion is a 

complex and potentially significant brain injury which must be taken seriously. Although Coaches will 

take reasonable steps to ensure that safety guidance is followed at all times, ultimately it is the 

responsibility of players/parents/carers to ensure that they are fully informed on current ECB 

concussion guidelines. Latest information can be found at ecb.co.uk/concussion and clear fact sheets 

are displayed in the changing rooms and on the notice board in the clubhouse at Blackheath Cricket 

Club for Players and Parents. Links to these factsheets can also be found on our website. Please 

familiarise yourselves with these fact sheets. It is our policy that all concussions must be checked by 

a medical professional at A&E or with your GP immediately.’ 


